
AGENDA 

 

 1 Reflections on the Tolle 

 

 2 Reflections on Western League Matches 

 

 3 Selection of Teams for New Year W League Matches 

 

 5 AOB 

 

Present: CJ; SC; SU; MS; CM 

 

1. Colin gave a brief outline of his thoughts on the Tollemache. It was 

decided to rethink the idea of a 5th pair - not to play an equal number of 

matches but to cover in case of illness and give experience.This brought 

up the subject of expenses. It would not seem right to ask a pair to fund 

the weekend & only play 3 or 4 matches. In general maybe the County 

could redirect the money saved from abolishing cash prizes to awarding 

say £50 to any player representing the County to help towards 

accommodation/travelling expenses. 
 

2. Colin gave an overview of the W. League results to date: 

Division A have won 2 & lost 1   

Division B have won all 3 

Division C have lost all 3 

The results are not unexpected as the selection for A is to try to win; for B 

to have a squad each having at least 2 matches over the season; while for 

C selection is more to give aspiring players an experience and reward 

participation in County events. 

The performance of various pairs was discussed as a prelude to selection 

for the last 4 matches. 
 

   3. The rest of the meeting was given over to choosing our representatives  

for the Devon. Cornwall, Dorset & Avon matches. These will be  

published shortly on the website. 
 

  4.  There being no further business the Chair thanked Mike for his  

hospitality and closed the meeting. 
 


